
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Date:   May 6, 2024 
Contact:  Phil Cotter, Director of Public Works 
  (847) 844-1256 or at pcotter@eastdundee.net  
 

WATER STREET AND NORTH STREET TO CLOSE  
FOR TREE REMOVAL ON SATURDAY MAY 11, 2024 

The Village of East Dundee Public Works Department and the East Dundee Fire Protection District 
will be removing a log jam of trees and tree debris from against, and under, the Fox River 
footbridge on Saturday, May 11, 2024 starting at 8:00 a.m.  This work is to prepare for an upcoming 
fireworks display.  
 
The Fire Protection District will be utilizing their boats on the Fox River to access the trees, and 
Public Works will work with a towing company to winch the trees out of the water and cut up the 
trees on the Fox River bank for disposal. 
 
In order to safely complete this process, Water Street will be closed from Michigan Avenue to 
Barrington Avenue. Additionally, North Street will also need to be closed from Water Street to First 
Street. Local residential traffic is allowed. Work is expected to be completed, and Water Street 
reopened to all traffic, sometime mid-day. 
 
Questions can be directed to Phil Cotter, Director of Public Works at (847) 844-1256 or 
pcotter@eastdundee.net.  
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